
 
      

May 1, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairman        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for roadway improvements on NW 107th Avenue from NW 106th Street 

to NW 122nd Street in the fiscal year 2025.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Miami-Dade County Department of 

Transportation and Public Works, located at 701 NW 1st Court, Suite 1700, Miami Florida 33136. 

The funding would be used for roadway improvements, which include a new four-lane roadway 

with raised medians, sidewalks, curbs and gutters, continuous stormwater drainage system, 

pavement markings and signage, signalization, and roadway lighting. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds as the improvements will greatly benefit the 

community by providing connectivity of transportation services, while helping spur further 

economic growth. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 

authorized in 23 USC 133(b). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

     Sincerely,  

 
     Mario Diaz-Balart 

     Member of Congress 
 


